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Cultural and Educational Exchange Programme 

 

A Cultural and educational exchange programme was organised by the Delhi Government in the month of 

September 2019. Our school participated in the same, with Government Co-ed school, F-Block, Vikaspuri. 

Our school visited the Government school on 3rd Sep 2019, as the Guest school. We took 30 students along with 2 

teachers (Ms. Ashpinder & Ms. Leena). The students were made to sit along with the students of the Government 

school and classes were organised for the same. The subjects that were taught were Social Science, English, Hindi 

and Science. There was a healthy interaction between the students of both the schools. Last two classes were 

taken up as activity classes, so a card making activity was organised, where in the students had to express their 

views about ‘Unity in Diversity’ and also had to write a few lines about India. It was ensured that one students of 

the our school sat with one students of the Government school to prepare a simple card for this activity. 

Refreshment was served to the students as well as the teachers. We returned back to our school by 1:00pm in the 

afternoon. 

On 4th September 2019, the students of Government school visited our school along with 2 teachers. There were 

21 students in all. The students joined us in our school Assembly where Principal ma’am introduced the students 

to our school students. After the assembly, the students along with the students of our school joined for an active 

teaching learning process. They were taught English, Hindi, Science and Social Science. Healthy interaction was 

observed between the students of both the schools. Refreshment was served to the students as well as the 

teachers. 

After the studies, a cultural programme was organised by our school students in the last two classes. The 

programme started with a shabad recital by Sachmeet Singh and Utkarshdeep. After the shabad, a dance drama to 

depict the harmful effects of the use of mobile phones was performed. Last but not the least, there was a giddha 

performance which was thoroughly enjoyed by the students. On the whole, the performance was a huge success. 

After the programme was over, Principal Ma’am interacted with the students and wished them success for their 

bright future. 


